
From: Grace Ockwell
To: Lee Vandervis
Subject: Request for Conduct Committee Meeting Notes
Date: Thursday, 5 March 2015 02:43:11 p.m.
Attachments: P Jordan Notes Conduct Committee Meeting 3_1_15.pdf

Dear Councillor Vandervis,
 
I refer to your email of 3 March 2015 addressed to Pam Jordan in which you requested
 the following information:
 
“all notes/minutes/ decisions of this Code of Conduct Committee meeting [and any other
 that might have secretly taken place]”
 
I am attaching Pam’s notes from that meeting. If you are unable to read them, I could
 ask Pam to transcribe them for you.  Professor Anderson, Councillors Benson-Pope and
 Bezett and Pam attended the meeting.
 
Pam has advised me the purpose of the meeting was to consider administrative matters
 about how the process would be undertaken and the content of the formal notice. The
 Committee Structure and Delegations Manual requires that notice must be sent to the
 member charged with the breach at least five working days in advance of the hearing.
Pam has advised me there has been no other meeting of the Conduct Committee.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Grace Ockwell
Governance Support Officer 
Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; PO Box 5045, Moray Place,  Dunedin 9058, New Zealand 
Telephone: 03 474 3487, Fax: 03 474 3594 
Email: grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz; www.dunedin.govt.nz
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